[bookmark: Director]Course Director invitation to students – to be sent out 13 February 2023 to non-final year undergraduate students ONLY 
 
 
 
Dear [student], 
 
Your course team is keen to hear from you – we know that there are several channels for you to give feedback but the Student Experience Survey (SES) is the only annual survey where non-final year students can reflect on the whole academic year and say what we need to improve and what we can celebrate as a community.  
 
Your voice brings change so please take a few minutes to fill in the SES 2023! 
 
· you can access it by using your unique link in your email invitation (just search for ‘Student Experience Survey’ or ‘SES 2023’ in your university email mailbox OR  
· go to Canvas and find the SES 2023 in the Teaching Feedback section 
 
As a thank you for your time and feedback, by completing the SES 2023, you also get a chance to win one of the 5 prizes of £200 each! 
 
With best wishes, 
[course director] 

